
21st July 2023 

Dates for the Diary 

Not Goodbye but see you soon Mr Sears 

Mr Sears you have led all children and staff at Phoenix with love, compassion and 
the strong values that have been embedded throughout the school. We are so 
proud to be part of Phoenix and want to take this opportunity to say thank you 
Mr Sears. We will all miss you so much but we know we will see you again soon.  

Fri 21 July — End of Term 6 (Finish at 
12pm) 

Fri 1st Sept  — Staff Inset Day (School 
closed to the children) 

Mon 4th Sept — Term 1 Starts 

Year 6 Graduation & Prom 

This week we’ve been saying our goodbyes and preparing us all for our next adventures.  

It was so lovely to see you all celebrate with us at our year 6 graduation.  

Our prom this year was themed ‘This is Me’ and it was a perfect fit for our children to celebrate 
their individuality as we appreciate 
them just the way they are.  

We wish our year 6 children all the 
best of luck as they move onto year 7, 
where we know they will continue to 
make us proud.  

Have a safe and restful Summer, 

HAF Project – Summer 23 

There is still time to sign up for 
Summer Club. To book, visit https://
go.medway.gov.uk then search 
Fuzion Active. 



 

Year 2 — Water Fun 

Year 2 had great fun at their 
pool party to celebrate their 
knowledge and understanding 
on beaches and past and     
present holidays. The children 
made their own ice-creams, 
drew pictures of shells and   
finished the day outside in the 
pools. They had a wonderful 
time, especially soaking their 
teachers! Well done, Year 2!   

Attendance Trip—Jumpin Fun 

On Monday 16th July those children who had attendance over 96.4% visited Jumpin Fun. The 
children had lots of fun on all of the inflatable equipment. Next, we hope more children will be 
able to take part in the attendance trip.  

Summer Break 

We hope everyone has a lovely summer 
break. Remember to be careful in the sun, 
stay safe and we can’t wait to see you all 
again in September. All the best, Phoenix 
Primary.  

Forest Day 

Jade Class went to Forest School last week for 
an extra session.  There activity for the day was 
to make water travel uphill, which they      
managed to do in record time.  They also had a 
mini bug hunt and on their bug hunt they 
came across a woodpecker! They think it may 
have fallen out of a tree as it was only little, they made sure it 
was okay and released him back again. The children were so 
excited to see a woodpecker up close. Forest School is such an 
amazing opportunity for the children, we can’t wait to start 
again in September.  


